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THE SQUIRREL CHASERS! 

 

MESSY CHURCH 

There will be an Olympic themed 

Messy Church this coming Sunday at 

Pulford Village Hall at 10.45am.   All 

welcome.  

THANK YOU! 

My very last newsletter to you!  

What an absolute privilege it has 

been to lead this wonderful school 

for the last fourteen years. I want 

to say a massive thank you to our 

incredible staff team, especially 

the fantastic Mrs A who is also 

moving on.  Thank you to all of you 

for your support and best of luck to 

Mrs Rees- Wright.  

So many thanks to the incredible Squirrel Chasers who climbed Snowdon 

over the weekend to raise money for computing equipment for us.  They are 

currently on well over £1000!  We will let you know the final amount when 

we can.  

 

LAST DAY OF TERM 

We break up for the summer on 

Tuesday 23rd July at 2pm.  We 

return to school on Wednesday 4th 

September at 8.45am sharp.  

Our Christian Value for this term is Friendship.  Our Christian Value 

for next half term will be Thankfulness. 


